
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
15 September 2023  

Yes, I can! 

We are encouraging children to read as much 

as possible. Year 5 fully embraced reading for 

pleasure in our developing school library. 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 
 

We launched our new behaviour strategy 
and the children have really impressed us 
with how they have shown us that they 
are always ready, respectful and safe. 

 

Welcome back! 

We hope you have had a wonderful 

Summer break. We have really enjoyed 

listening to the children excitedly tell us all 

the lovely things they have been doing.  

We have all been so impressed with how 

well your children have settled back into 

school.  

We have had some exciting changes and 

look forward to sharing them with you. 

Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 

Meet the Teacher 
 

It has been great to see many of you at 
the Meet the Teacher meetings. We look 
forward to seeing many more of you at 

the upcoming ones. 
 

September 19th at 9am – Year 3 
September 20th at 9am – Reception 
September 22nd at 9am – Nursery 

September 28th at 9am - Year 1 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 23 October – Reading week (more info to come) 
Monday 23 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Wednesday 25 October - Year 1 Parent consultations 
Friday 27 October – school closes for half term 
Monday 6 November – school opens 
Tuesday 14 November - Parent consultations 
Wednesday 15 November - Parent consultations 
Monday 20 November – Wellbeing week (more info to come) 
Friday 24 November – Year 4 class assembly at 9:15 am 
Wednesday 29 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 30 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 7 December – Nursery & Reception Panto in school 
Monday 11 December – Rev Ian & Brass band Nativity on the 
yard 3pm 
Wednesday 13 December – Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 and 11am 
Thursday 14 December - Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 
Thursday 14 December – Y6 Panto trip 
Thursday 14 December – Nursery Nativity at 2:30 
Friday 15 December – Y1 & Y2 Panto trip 
Friday 15 December – Y3 & Y4 Nativity at 9:15 & 2:30pm 
Tuesday 19 December – Reception Nativity at 9:15 
Wednesday 20 December – Y3, Y4 & Y5 Panto trip 
Wednesday 20 December – Y5 & Y6 Carols by Candlelight in St 
Cuthbert’s Church at 4pm 
Thursday 21 December – school closes for Christmas break 
Friday 22 December – Teacher Training day 
Monday 8 January – school opens 

 

Safeguarding message  
 

 
 
  

You can also call the NSPCC helpline 

on 0808 800 5000 or email  

at help@nspcc.org.uk. 

tel:08088005000
mailto:mailto@help@nspcc.org.uk

